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20th March 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Guidance for children coming into school as of Monday 23rd March 2020 

We are open to your children from Monday 23rd March from the hours of 9am until 3pm. Please drop your child at 

the KS1 gate at 9am. The school gate will be closed at 9.15am Children will also be picked up from the KS1 

playground at 3.00pm. You are reminded to keep social distancing at this time as there may be a number of parents 

on site at the same time.  

Items needed on the day: 

- Children may wear comfortable clothes, which they can run around in.  

- Packed lunch (Reception, KS1 and Free School Meal children will be provided with a school packed lunch). 

- Bottle of water. Please ensure this is thoroughly washed daily.  

- Home learning packs which they have taken home.   

 

Please ensure you adhere to the following measures/precautions: 

 Own comfortable clothes to be worn which are fresh on – we recommend putting clothes straight in the 

washing machine once returning home from school to minimise and control the spread of infection. 

 Up to date contact details for family members must be available within school and emergency contact details 

should your child become poorly/exhibit symptoms of contracting coronavirus. 

 We must register your child in and out of the premises by somebody who either has parental responsibility 

or has been nominated by yourselves, as long as you are all fit and well and not showing symptoms of 

coronavirus. Please ensure the school has correct information.  

 If you become unwell with coronavirus symptoms, you must immediately contact school and arrange for 

collection of your child.  

 Social distancing must be enforced whilst your child is not in school if we are to prevent/minimise the 

spread of infection. 

 School must be informed if you no longer fall within the critical worker list or you have been asked to self-

isolate. 

 Thorough hand washing to take place at home just before leaving the home. 

 Children must be dropped off at 9:00 am and picked up at 3:00 pm.  

 

As ever, we are truly grateful for the amazing work that our key workers are doing for our country at the moment 

and we are dedicated to support with this.  

We as a school community are praying for everyone to stay safe at this difficult time.  

God bless.  
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